
 
 
 
 
 

Looking for a Jewish home  
for your family? 

 

       
The Secular Jewish Community & School       
invites you to our WELCOME BACK/OPEN HOUSE  
 

Sunday, August 24, 2025 
10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
Irving Elementary School* 
1125 S. Cuyler, Oak Park 
  

We are the Secular Jewish Community & School, a 
community that welcomes those looking for ways to learn 
and celebrate Jewish culture, customs and history in a 
secular, humanistic context. 
 
If you have been curious about us and are wondering if 
SJCS may be a good fit for you and your family, please 
come and check us out.  Newcomers can meet 
community members while the children participate in a fun 
activity with other classmates and our outstanding 
teachers.  We are a growing and thriving community and 
welcome all who wish to join us.  
 
Visit us at www.secularjewish.org or contact 
Elisa Lapine at 708-613-0396. 
      
  *SJCS is not sponsored by or affiliated with Oak Park School District 97 

 

http://www.secularjewish.org/

